
Looking Forward

As North Texas grew in 2022 it saw the progress of many new walkable and mixed-use projects 
as well as transit-oriented developments. These projects are the result of successful public and 
private partnerships and planning for coordinated land use with transportation.  
 
Hear insights on implementation, policy tools, public benefits, and economic returns from your 
peer local governments advancing more great places.  Join us and learn how the region can 
continue this sustainable trend in 2023. 1.5 AICP CM Pending. Register online.

January Meeting of the Coordinated Land Use and Transportation 
Planning Task Force (LUTTF)

January 19, 2023 | 2:00 - 4:00 PM	 www.NCTCOG.org/LUTTF


